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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant 

Date:  March 26, 2012 

cc: Dr. Jeff Turner 

 

 

Re: Update of New Proposed Land Development 

 

Over the last three weeks, it has come to my attention that there are two new potential single 

family developments within Coppell ISD.  One proposed development is in the north/west 

section of the City of Coppell, and the other is in the City of Irving in the southern portion of the 

school district. 

 

I will be presenting to the Board any and all details I have learned regarding these two new 

proposed developments. 


